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Docket No. 50-313

DEC 4 1970

Nathan M. Newmark Consulting
Engineering Services

1114 Civil Engineering Building
University of Illinois

.

Urbana, Illinois 61807
,

i

Dear Dr. Newmark:

IVo copies of an AEC letter dated November 25, 1970, to the Arkansas

Power & Light Company are enclosed for your information.

Sincerely,

Orfginal Signed By

K.R.Gcller..'{OT_'
.

R. C. DeYoung, Assistant Director
for Pressurized Water Reactors

Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosure:
AEC ler dtd. 11/25/70 (2)
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